
 
 

July 17, 2008 
Minutes 

     Sixteen members were in attendance. We added two new members tonight: Carine 
Williams and Lea Booten. Mike Rosenburg was a guest. There were 22 prints entered 
into the photo competition. 
 
Two of our members received Certificates of Achievement. Ronda Harper has achieved 
Advanced Photographer status in color slides. Jeff Bryson has achieved Advanced 
Photographer status in B&W prints. 
 
It was announced that the Cass Scenic Railroad has extended its excursion service to 
Elkins, WV. The website has more details. 
 
In observance of the club’s 50th Anniversary year, members can bring a T-shirt or polo 
style shirt to Connie or Rick Jackson. For $7.50 they will get it imprinted with the club’s 
anniversary logo. 
 
The Huntington Museum of Art will feature an exhibit of Civil War Photographs from the 
David L. Hack Collection. It will start July 26 and run through September 21. 
 
The Cincinnati Camera Swap will take place on August 30 and 31. This is a great 
opportunity to pick up used camera gear for pennies on the dollar. Details on the event 
can be found in Shutterbug Magazine. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Thursday, August 7. The photo competition theme is Open. 
Jeff Bryson will give a program on Macro Photography at the August 21st  meeting. 
 
Fred Huff 
Secretary OVCC 

 


